September 08, 2018 &

Mendocino County

Dept of Planning and Building o
860 N Bush Street ey
Ukiah, CA 95682

Re: Case #CDP 2017-0045.44640 Larkin Road

I am writing to you on behalf of my friend and co-worker, Tigerlily Jones. She is a truly good and generous
person and an asset to the community. Tigerlily has had major health problems and expenses over this past year
and has only recently been able to return to work part time. She requires a caregiver residing in the travel trailer
she means to use as a family care unit. She also has a garage conversion living space she needs you to
approve. These two living arrangements will provide much needed affordable housing for two tenants as wells
some modest income so that Tigerlily can begin to recover financially.

I believe the county adopted a measure or legislation just a few years ago to address the housing crisis here on

the coast.
Well, here is your chance to contribute to our community. Please don't delay this process any longer. She has

been waiting over a year now.

Daniel R Barrett
31601 Emerald Drive
Fort Bragg, CA 95437

Sincerely,

cc: Mendocino County Planning & Building
120 West Fir Street, Fort Bragg, CA 95437



